

The CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH

- "THE WORLD'S MOST FAMOUS BEACH"

April 20, 2018

Police Department"Protecting Our Great City"

Dr. Cassie Renzi Keiser University 1800 Concept Court Daytona Beach, FL 32114

Dear Ms. Renzi:

It is without reservation that the Daytona Beach Police Department drafts this letter of support for Keiser University.

Over the years Keiser University has established a phenomenal working relationship with the Daytona Beach Police Department. This includes various classes visiting the public Compstat meetings, allowing the training department to participate with open houses and recruiting opportunities, to providing full time officers the option to further their education.

If you need any further information regarding experiences between Keiser University and the Daytona Beach Police Department and support of their work, feel free to contact me at (386)671-5101.

Sincerely,

Craig A. Capri Chief of Police

CAC/jw 100.2018.7929